SHOBNALL
PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Tuesday 20th November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

PFA CHRISTMAS FAIR
Friday 30" November 2018 3:45pm until 6:00pm

The PFA is holding a Christmas Fair on Friday 30" November at 3:45pm until 6:00pm. There
will be a variety of stalls including Santa’s Grotto, mulled wine, chocolate tombola, toys and
books, plus many more.

The PFA will be selling ‘Visit Santa’ tickets every morning before school in the KS1
playground from Monday 26" November until Friday 30" November. These will be time
allocated, to help reduce queuing times. There will be tickets for sale on the day too, should
your child wish to visit Santa. The cost will be £2.50 each child and they will each receive a
present.

In addition to the 'Visit Santa’ tickets, the PFA will also be selling raffle tickets at £1 a strip
with a chance of winning some amazing prizes (a list of which will be advertised in due
course).

Friday 30" November is also non-uniform day in support of the Christmas Fair. The
infant children are asked to bring an item of chocolate and the junior children are asked to
bring a bottle to school on the Friday morning.

We would also very much appreciate donations of good quality books and toys to be brought
in the week commencing Monday 26" November for us to sell. We will also be serving Asian
food during the fair and would be very grateful of any donations of Asian food.

Thanking you in anticipation of your much valued support. We look forward to seeing you all
there and we hope it will be a great success.

Yours sincerely
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Mr D Adams and PFA Committee

/e “‘\ : B con W . . a L4 " -
W % J Happy childher. indpined learners ; *KK,
Rl i : =l Ofsted
s Shobnall Primary School, Shobnall Road, d SIEXIG Outstanding
International Burton-upon-Trent, Staffordshire, UK, DE14 2BB friendly Provider
School Award Telephone: 01283 247410 Email: office@shobnall.staffs.sch.uk BEDA - QUALITY




